
Attention Anne-Marie Young 
Principal Planner 
Northern Beaches Council 

I have only just been made aware that you have sent out letters on last Friday 14 May 2021 regarding DA 
2020/1597 for comment by today 17 May 2021. I have not received my letter, which I guess could be in my 
mailbox, but as I work fulltime in the city I am unlikely to receive it before close of business today and no time to 
make a response. 

I find this lack of time to respond very interesting considering the number of submissions that were made and 
that the issues remain the same. 

The plans are still ridiculous for the size of the development on that block 67 Pacific Parade Dee Why. 

And by the way the parking has actually gotten worse since the submissions closed. I suggest you try look for a 
parking spot in Dee Why after 4pm and overnight. During the day residents have left for work so of course there 
is parking then. I am assuming that the people ‘living” in this proposed building will be working normal hours and 
not all on night shift. 

I strongly disagree with the proposed development, I have no objection for the block be used for low income 
housing for a smaller number of units with adequate parking. But I guess that’s it not so profitable to the 
developer. 

If you respond please use mcrobbie2015@outlook.com

Regards 

Robyn McDonald 
Unit 3/ 64-66 Pacific Parade 
Dee Why NSW 2099 
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